
 
CDFpay for Parishes – Online Payment Portal  

 
During this time, when visits to our Church are 

suspended, we are striving to ensure that our 

parishioners remain connected through new and 

creative pastoral programmes. While we continue 

to help those in our community the parish 

continues to incur ongoing overhead costs and we 

need your help. 

The good news is that Catholic Development Fund 

(CDF) and the Archdiocese of Melbourne/Diocese 

of Sale/Diocese of Bunbury have partnered to 

build an online parish payment portal, CDFpay for 

Parishes.  

This site enables you to make quick and easy 

online thanksgiving payments – you can set-up a 

recurring payment, if you haven’t done so already, 

or you can choose a one-off offering.  

The Dromana Parish site is live and can be found 
via this link: 
 CDFpay for Our Lady of Perpetual Help 
 

We thank you in advance for supporting our parish 

community. 

https://secure.artezpacific.com/registrant/FundraisingPage.aspx?registrationID=1309726&langPref=en-CA

